
We are County residents and a cultivator in good standing with the county and provisionally 

licensed with the CDFA. We fully support the 10 recommendations submitted by the Mendocino 

Cannabis Alliance for the cannabis agenda items to be discussed on October 13, 2020. 

 

Kevin Bush, President 

Northwest Business Inc. 

 


